Helene Dubinsky

27th March, 2019

Re: Objection to Planning Application 2019/1103/P

Dear Camden Council,

We have lived here since the 1980's and treasure this historic corner of Hampstead, particularly Rosslyn Chapel and the surrounding buildings on Pilgrim's Lane, which have looked the same for hundreds of years. We feel there has already been enough development, and the historic fabric of Cossey Cottage and Sidney House should not be altered.

For that reason we hope the council will consider our objection to the proposed works at number 9 Pilgrims Lane.

Sincerely,

Helene Dubinsky